
 

 

March 19, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3586 

Attention Provider Type 33 (Durable Medical Equipment (DME)) and Referring 
Providers for DME: 

Updates to DME Prior Authorizations (PA) in the Electronic 
Verification System (EVS) 
Effective March 17, 2025, prescribing providers will now receive Notice of Decision letters related to Durable 
Medical Equipment (DME) prior authorization (PA) requests. These letters will be mailed to providers and can also 
be accessed in the Electronic Verification System (EVS) using the Report Download link. Please review EVS User 
Manual Chapter 10 Report Download for instructions on viewing and downloading reports in EVS. 

Additionally, the National Provider Identifier (NPI) for the prescribing provider is now required when requesting 
PA. 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_EVS_User_Manual_Ch10.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_EVS_User_Manual_Ch10.pdf



